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Professional orientation is a step into the future!
October  4,  2019  at  10.00  in  the  lecture  hall  of  TIIAME  for  3-4  year  students  of  the  Ecology  and
Environmental Protection of the Faculty of Organization and Management of Water Resources with the
participation of the Deputy of the Tashkent City Department of Ecology and Environmental Protection
Azizjon Kalimbetov, State Inspector Mahmudbek Zainutdinov, Head of the Department of personell Barno
Ergasheva, organized a round table on the topic “Vocational Guidance - Industry Changes and Reforms”.
The event was held by the associate professor of the institute Rakhimba Dzhumaniyazov.

During  the  round  table,  experts  spoke  about  the  reforms  of  recent  years  in  the  field  of  ecology  and
environmental protection, the adopted laws and regulations, the role of the industry in human life and
society, as well as about the problems of the relationship between man and nature. Man and nature are
inseparable.  Demand for  professional  ecologists  is  increasing;  requirements for  them are increasing.
Specialists  gave  advice  to  young  ecologists  on  improving  their  professional  experience,  expanding
professional knowledge and skills, as well as providing recommendations on the employment of graduates.
The discussion turned out to be constructive and very intense.


